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12th June 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 6 - Emmaus Youth Village 

On Tuesday 25th June the children in Year 6 will be visiting Emmaus Youth Village in Consett to 

take part in the Primary School Festival. The children will be working with the Youth Ministry Trust 

and other schools in the North East. They will be taking part in fun, reflective and prayerful 

activities to help them to continue their spiritual journey. 

The children will be travelling by coach and will leave school at 9am. This will be an all day visit 

and we will return to school at approximately 4:30pm. You will be contacted via text as we get 

closer to school. There is no charge for this event. 

The children require a packed lunch with drink and a water bottle. They should wear full school 

uniform. 

Members of the Youth Ministry Team will be taking photographs which will be used in the Northern 

Cross (the Docesan Newspaper) and in the Youth Ministry publications.  

If your child is entitled to free school meals and you would like Sara our cook to provide a lunch 

this will be arranged. 

Children are able to walk home from school after this event.  

All permissions for this event should be completed via ParentPay accounts no later than Friday 

19th June. 

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Monaghan 
Year 6 Class Teacher 
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